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· MEETING- The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held  on Tuesday, March 11. The meeting will be held at the UAW Local 647 union hall, located at 10020 Reading Road, Evendale, Ohio. The 2nd shift will meet at 1:00 PM ( Bylaw Change), 1st and 3rd shifts meet at3:30.
· TRADE HIRINGS- There are 2 General Maint. openings that are currently on gecareers.com.
· OPEN REQS- There will be 4 new Mech. Maint. Positions open for South Building Maintenance. These positions are over and above our normal headcount. Other Reqs are – 2 Mech Maint., 2 EMR, 2 TAO.
· MECHANICAL APPRENTICE PROGRAM- There will be 10 openings for the Mechanical Maintenance Apprentice Program. When they become available, they will be posted on gecareers.com. 
· SAFETY- It is important for all trades to follow the plant standards when doing our work. We can’t cite contractors for it if we aren’t following them ourselves.
· GECAREERS.COM ERROR- If you know someone who recently received an email from gecareers.com that stated” We are no longer filling that position” or something to that effect, ignore it. There was a glitch in the system and all applicants received this email. Tell them that their resumes are still on file.
· SPLIT THE POT- Our Split The Pot winner was Chris Stephens. He donated the money to the Troops. Thanks Chris.

“ Never forget, people DIED for the eight hour workday”  Rebecca Gordon

Respectfully Submitted,
Dan Havlin, Communicator
IAM Local Lodge 912    










To be added to the IAM mailing list, log on to: www.iamll912.org

